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Manzano Oil Corporation P.O. Box 2107

Roswell, New Mexico 88202-2107
(505) 623-1996
FAX (505) 625-2620

March 29, 1993

0il Conservation Division
310 01ld Santa Fe Trail
Room 206

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503

Attn: David Catanach

Re: Texaco Federal #2
Unit G, Sec 14, T19S, R33E
Recompletion to Delaware SWD per SWD-483

Dear Mr. Catanach:

SWD-483 authorized a disposal zone of 6410-7427' on the captioned
well. When the well was recompleted as a SWD, the bridge plug at
7550' was also drilled out, thereby opening the perfs from 7608-
7625' & 7763-7811' for additional disposal capacity.

The OCD geologist for this district has indicated that the disposal
interval is all within the Delaware formation, but has also stated
that we needed to notify Santa Fe of the additional perforated
interval.

If you have any questions or need any further information, please do
not hesitate to contact me.

/fﬂgry truly yours,

7_9({%/,@ ﬁﬂ‘f ZSE

Donnie E. Brown
Vice President, Engineering
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